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October 1, 2024

Knights of Columbus Council #12989 and
Reverend Tuan Anh Pham

St. John of the Cross Parish

61030 Brier Lake Drive

Lacombe, Louisiana 70445

Dear Knights of Columbus and Fr. Tuan:

It was a pleasure to be at St. John of the Cross for the sacrament of Confirmation and to see so
many of the Knights present for this very important celebration for our young people.

[ take this opportunity to thank you for the plaque that you gave to me. The plaque meant a great
deal to me and certainly assured me of your prayerful and personal support to me and to my role

in shepherding the flock entrusted to me; specifically, the Archdiocese of New Orleans.

Thank you for your kindness. The Council, as well as Fr. Tuan, are very supportive of me and I
am grateful in a heartfelt way.

Wishing you God’s blessings, I am
Sincerely in Christ,

bl

Most Reverend Gregory M. Aymond
Archbishop of New Orleans
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